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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We are extremely proud of our Kingfisher class and the incredible work ethic they have shown whilst 

preparing for their SATS examinations. All children have made rapid progress this year and they should 

be so proud of their accomplishments.  

 

National Testing will begin on Tuesday 9th May.  

School will be open from 8:15am for all Year 6 pupils, Tuesday – Friday and we will provide breakfast for 

all attending. If your child is unable to attend our SATS breakfast club, we strongly suggest that your child 

arrives before 8:45am to ensure they do not miss vital last – minute revision, which will begin at 8:50am. 

 

Please encourage your child to have a good night’s sleep and, most importantly, tell them not to worry; 

we could not be prouder of how they have embraced this challenging curriculum. 

 

Finally, we can promise that we will endeavour to do everything we can to ensure that our Kingfishers 

have the best end to their time at Riverside, rewarding their efforts with fun, fun and lots more fun. 

 

Once again, thank you for encouraging your children to work as hard as they have. 

It has been a privilege to work with them this year. 

 

Miss G Parsley 

 

 
Deputy Headteacher 
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